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I beg that no cruelty be shown to animals. Please do not kill or slaughter them. Please do not 
injure or maim them. Please do not catch them in traps. Let families stay together. Please do not 
confine them in small cages. 

Present and future generations of Australians will be immensely grateful. 

 

Warmest thanks, 

Ruth McColl 


